
County of El Dorado

Legislation Text

330 Fair Lane, Building A
Placerville, California

530 621-5390
FAX 622-3645

www.edcgov.us/bos/

Development Services Department recommending the Board approve the following reappointments
to the Cameron Park Design Review Committee for a two-year term, expiring 1/1/13: Mark Harris and
Scott McNeil; and the following reappointments for a three-year term, expiring 1/1/14: Dyana Anderly,
Eric Driever, Erich Fischer.
Background: Chapter 17.74 of the Zoning Ordinance provides for Design Review Advisory
Committees. The reappointment of these members to terms as described is consistent with Chapter
17.74. (Attachment A). The term limits were also agreed upon by the individual members.

Action to be taken following Board approval: Development Services Department will notify members
of the Board's decision.

Contact: Roger Trout/ x5369
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